STRELSKA ZVEZA SLOVENIJE i SHOOTING UNION OF SLOVENIA

200-22 ' Ljubljana, 12.3.2022

To the ISSF and ESC Headquarter
Copy to all the ESC Member Federations

Dear Mr. President

The Shooting Union of Slovenia is committed to a policy of peace and condemns any form of
war aggression (anywhere and at any time), considers it unacceptable and supports all calls
by the International Olympic Committee.

The Shooting Union of Slovenia supports the swift response of the ISSF and the ESC, the
withdrawal of the European Championship from Moscow, and the condemnation of the war
by the President of the ISSF.

However, the Shooting Union of Slovenian considers that, in order to ensure the smooth and
unhindered functioning of the ISSF and the ESC in the current situation, it is imperative that
the Russian and Belarusian representatives in the leadership of the ISSF and the ESC
immediately, honourably and voluntarily step down from their positions and leave the
leadership of both organisations to the other already elected officials, pending the holding of
a Ordinary Assembly or an Extraordinary General Assembly.

Sincerely,

Shooting Union of Slovenia
President Ljubo Germic
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